Date: Thursday December 10, 2015

To: Mr. Mike Bratcher
NM OCD

From: Scott Branson
Branson Properties; Willow Lake

Re: Pyote-Willow Lake #1 SWD Incident April 25, 2014

This memorandum is to inform you that this spill has been cleaned up, the contaminated soil removed
and taken to an approved disposal site and clean soil brought back in and the land reclaimed to my
satisfaction. 1 am of the opinion that OCD can move forward in closing this RP with Pyote.

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

T —

Scott Branson



